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411 Brixton Avenue
St. Lambert., Puda

April 19,1962

Dear Mr, Buntain,

Thank-you for your letter and the reports. Your Centre will be well
represented in the Comet and Nove Section display at the General Assembly of

the ReA.S.C. being held in Edmonton on May 18-20,

Comet Seki-Lines looks like a fine comet. My first observation was made
on Arpil 7. The brightness seems to be close to that predicted, but I found that
it's 1ight is spread over such a large area that it is a better object in binoculars
than in a telescope. At first, I leoked for Seki-Lines with my 4" reflector, but
could not find it. Then I looked up and saw it with my naked eyal It was much
better through my binoculars, showing a tail of over 6°, I then located it with

my telescepe as a faint “smd%e” with 1little detail,

To date, only the Hamilton and Montreal Centres have send reports although
I have received interesting materigl from Niagara Falls, and indications of interest

from about half of the 16 Centres.

Best regards, and keep up the good work.

Good observing!

Jim Low
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